
GCSE Exam Success 

Beechen Cliff students have celebrated another fantastic set of GCSE results this summer. 

At GCSE 82% of grades achieved were grades 9-4 and 35% were grades 9-7, well above the national 
average for England this year. 

80% of pupils achieved a grade 4 or above in both English and Maths (65% achieved a grade 5 or 
above) and 48% of pupils achieved the EBacc, giving them a strong basis for the next stage of their 
education. 

They are now moving on to Sixth Form, College, Apprenticeships and, in a couple of cases, 
professional sports contracts and we wish them all the very best with their next steps. 

Head of Year 11, Pat MacDonald, said “it has been a pleasure to see the boys grow over the last 
couple of years and their hard work has paid off with some fantastic grades and many great 
memories of their time at Beechen Cliff. Many congratulations to them!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                                                                                              Headteacher, Tim Markall said 
                                                                                                      “We are incredibly proud of our pupils’                
                                                                                                       achievements. They are the culmination  
                                                                                                       of a huge amount of work, particularly 
                                                                                                       over the last year, and they are well-     
                                                                                                       deserved. We now wish them all the 
                                                                                                       best for their post-16 studies.     
  
                                                                                                      I would also like to pay tribute to the                    
                                                                                                      staff at our school who have worked      
                                                                                                      exceptionally hard to guide our pupils  
                                                                                                      through their GCSE courses and to  
                                                                                                      help them prepare for their exams.” 
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